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Letter to Parents 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
The Imperial Valley College Developmental Preschool and Infant Center child care 
center participates in the Child and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP) offered by the 
U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) and serves meals at no separate charge to all 
enrolled children. The reimbursement received from the CACFP helps with our food 
costs, and therefore, enables us to keep our fees for care as low as possible. 
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significant change has occurred, you may use last year's income as a basis to make this 

http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html


mailto:program.intake@usda.gov
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